From: Michelle Geyer

To: Kim McLaughlin
Subject: Fwd: CAW minutes
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 2:36:04 PM

KIm here are the minutes that were approved at the February 19th meeting.
Michelle

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: <denise@bolduceyecare.com>

Date: Wed, Feb 17, 2016 at 4:19 PM

Subject: Fwd: CAW minutes

To: gevermichelle70@gmail.com

————— Original Message -----
From: dnzahares@maine.rr.com

To: denise@bolduceyecare.com
Sent: Tue 16/02/16 1:39 AM

Subject: Fwd: CAW minutes

CAW Meeting Minutes

January 21,2016

In attendance: Debbie Anischik, Peg Bayles, Michelle & Daniel Geyer, Joe Gilbert,
Tom Hanafin, Karen Monaghan, Carol Twomey, Denise Zahares

1. Acceptance on minutes from 12/17/2015: Michelle accepted, Denise seconded.
2. Michelle was voted in as Chair and Denise as Vice Chair.

3.We have received a large donation of dog and cat food. We can use the facility on
Portland Avenue to store it, as well as other things. Bev has the key.

4. We have two students interested in helping us for their community service.

5. Ten feral shelters have gone out so far. Joe and Karen are helping Michelle and
Daniel to build them.

6.The fisher is still around. Peg has called Bruce Martin. He wants to be paid and he
would set up another neighborhood meeting. He would put traps out again. We will
put an announcement on Face Book. Joe said that coyote urine is a repellant for
fishers, and they sell it at Cabela's. He said he will look into it if needed. We will
revisit the issue in the Spring.

7. John Byrd has adopted Hobbs. One cat found on Old Salt Road has also been
adopted. The other cat from there was someone's pet and had been lost.

8. Coupon books and money are due at the end of the month. We will have a Bake
Sale at Pet Life in Saco from 10-3. Peg, Debbie, Joe, Karen, and Tom have
volunteered for it. The Pet Life in Scarborough also wants us to do a Bake Sale at a
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future date.

9. A rummage sale is planned for the first week in April at Saco Grange. We will be
selling clothes, pocket books, shoes, crafts. Also a 50/50 raffle. We will find out
more about it next month.

10. Beverly has received an anomymous donation of a vehicle. The money that was
donated for the vehicle is to be used for insurance and registration. The next
payment for insurance is due in April for $388.

11. The Committee has decided to give Beverly $40 a month for gas money and

mileage. She will let us know when she needs more. We are asking her to keep and
submit receipts.
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